
 20th  January 2020 

Year R Dinosaur Celebration 

At the end of our ‘Digging for Dinosaurs’ topic, the 

children would like to invite you to share their 

learning on Thursday 6th February at 2.45pm. We 

will be sharing our ‘Dino Dance’ and telling you an 

exciting dinosaur story! 

This is a special occasion for your dinosaur lover so 

please give your full attention at the event. For both 

health and safety and enjoyment reasons, no siblings 

are allowed to attend this celebration.  

If you are unable to attend, there will be an 

opportunity to see your child’s learning on Tapestry.  

Please sign in and out at your child’s classroom door. 

We look forward to seeing you, to share their super 

work!   

   

Thank you for your continued support, 

Foundation Stage Team  

                                    

 


